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May 5, 2023 

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

1301 McCormick Drive 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Dernoga: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a resolution regarding approving 

various FY 2024 multi-year contracts exceeding an aggregate of Five Hundred Thousand Dollars 

($500,000.00) for goods and services required by the County and managed by the Office of 

Information Technology. 

The legislation is being submitted pursuant to Section 819 of the Charter for Prince 

George’s County, Maryland. The County Council must approve by resolution all multi-year 

contracts exceeding an aggregate of Five Hundred Thousand Dollars ($500,000.00).  The 

contracts include the provision of services related to the purchase of software products, 

Geographic Information System (GIS) license and hosting, audio visual modernization, security 

operations and software, IT hardware, consultant and technical services, digitization, data center 

hosting, desk and telecommunication services.   

The County Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is requested.  If you 

have any questions, please contact my office or Stanley A. Earley, Director, Office of 

Management and Budget, at (301) 952-3300. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Alsobrooks 

County Executive 
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